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Posler, Kathryn

From: NoReply
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Projectinput
Subject: 15-DR-2022 - Artesia 

Hello, I live directly next to this proposed project and would like a current status update. As far 
as I can tell there is no permit issued yet for this land, however there is currently a bobcat on 
site right outside our door doing work. Please let me know asap. -- sent by Kurtis Rottunda 
(case# 15-DR-2022) 
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